
 
 

 

 

 

 

October 11th, 2024 

 

 

 

Utah State Tax Commission 

John L Valentine, Chair 

210 N 1950 West 

Salt Lake City, UT 84134 

 

 

Re: Extension of Board of Equalization Deadline 

 

 

 

Dear Commissioner Valentine, 

 

The Grand County Board of Equalization is requesting an extension of the Appeal 

deadline to go past the 60-day limit as pursuant to Utah Code An 59-2-1004. It is the 

intention of the Board at this time to complete all appeals filed on or prior to September 

16th by December 6th, 2024 due to the significant increase in appeals filed this year over 

prior years. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

 

Gabriel Woytek 

Grand County Clerk/Auditor 
 

Gabriel Woytek 
Grand County Clerk/Auditor 

125 East Center Street 
Moab, Utah 84532 

(435) 259-1322 
gwoytek@grandcountyutah.net 


